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Welcome to the Key Stage One newsletter! If any parents has any questions please don’t hesitate to email 
us. Our enquiry email is ks1parents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk.   

 

The whole school as had a fantastic day for our Summer Fun Day! We have enjoyed meeting Buddy the 
bear, the indoor and outdoor fairs, eating ice-creams and the photo booth. All classes have been uploading 

photos of our day on their class dojo stories.  
 

Please note that school closes for summer next Friday at an earlier time of 
2:00pm. 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 

  

 

 

Dates for the diary 
 

 

Uniform shop open 
Monday 16th July 2pm – 4pm 

KS1 sports day 
Tuesday 17th July 9:30-10:30 

EYFS sports day 
Wednesday 18th July 9:30-10:30 

 
 

 
Homework this week. 

 
Homework – Year 1: No homework this week. 

Year 2: No homework this week. 
 

Reading - Please make sure that all reading books 
are returned as soon as possible. 
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Stars of the Week 

Everyone in KS1 is a star this 
week. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

General Reminders 

 Sun cream and sunhats – please ensure all children have sun cream applied before they come to 
school and bring sunhats into school during the summer months. Sunglasses will not be 
allowed. 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. 
 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold,manchester.sch.uk 
 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614  

 

App Downloads 
Please download the following apps 

Class Dojo App 

Studybugs App 

Group call – Xpressions App (all newsletters 
and parental letters will be uploaded to this 

app)  
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